
 

 

 
 

Great Hall Builders (GHB) is inviting qualified firms to participate in the 

Request for Proposal (RFP) for 
Phase 1 Wayfinding for the DEN Great Hall Renovation. 

 
Great Hall Builders is requesting proposals for the manufacturing, supply, and installation of the 
Wayfinding System which includes supports and/or any elements needed to bear wayfinding items, 
lighting and fixtures where needed, FIDs and BIDs supports where needed, and ground anchors where 
needed. The Great Hall Project is divided into four phases of construction for the Jeppesen Terminal and 
the Airport Office Building (AOB); GHB is requesting proposals for Phase 1 of the project.   

Proposals are due via email no later than 2 p.m. on Friday, March 15, 2019. 

Great Hall Builders is committed to the utilization of MWBE participation on this project. GHB expects 
project proposers and subcontractors to demonstrate the same level of commitment to the utilization 
of MWBE participation in the performance of their work. GHB has established a 20% MWBE Goal for 
this RFP. The submitted demonstration of MWBE utilization commitment for this scope will be a factor 
in consideration of this Request for Proposal. 
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